
 
August 20, 2018 
 

Parents, 

I am writing to share exciting news: we’ll be using 
a website called NoRedInk.com in class this year! 
NoRedInk helps your children practice their 
grammar and writing skills. Students work with 
engaging and often humorous sentences that incorporate their favorite 
characters, musicians, athletes, books, movies, sports teams, and celebrities. 

In addition, NoRedInk provides adaptive, differentiated instruction. This 
means that the site adjusts questions in real time based on each student's 
needs. When learners get stuck, NoRedInk shows them tutorials that help 
them correct mistakes and keep going. 

Your child’s account will be connected to my own, so I can track progress on 
homework, quizzes, and practice exercises. NoRedInk covers a variety of 
topics, including Punctuation, Commonly Confused Words, Adjectives and 
Adverbs, and Active and Passive Voice. Many of these topics are assessed as 
part of state and national standards. With the help of the site, I’ll be able to 
assess students on a regular basis. 

Students can also take charge of their ​own​ learning using the 
color ​coded “Practice Page.” This page shows students how 
close they are to mastering each topic on the site. Together, 
you and I can track your child’s progress in a way that’s 
accessible and detailed. 

NoRedInk will be a fantastic resource for our young scholars! 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Rosen 


